DUNGENESS WATER EXCHANGE

MITIGATION

PRICING UPDATE

The Dungeness Water Exchange (DWE), began operations in 2013
providing permanent mitigation in the Dungeness Water Rule Area.
This mitigation is provided for a one-time fee which has remained the same since 2013.

DWE is intended to be financially self-sustaining through mitigation certificate sales.
Current certificate do not match actual operating costs, which have been supported by
the WA Dept. of Ecology.

After more than eight years of operation, a price increase is required to cover the actual
costs of providing permanent mitigation.

Current Pricing - $4,000/Package

New Pricing and Packages
Effective January 1, 2023- $5,250/Package

Mitigation Offerings

The Dungeness Water Exchange (DWE) is a not-for-profit water mitigation
program operated by Washington Water Trust and advised by a diverse group
of local stakeholders.
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